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Mr. Stawick,

I currently utilize the services Forex as a protection on vast currency
swings which could damage our business, as many of our transactions are in
euro and pounds. Candidly, our exposure is very small potatoes compared to
people that attempt to make a living at currency trading.

From my standpoint, I am not opposed to the proposed changes, requiring a
10% leverage requirement. This new requirement will not effect the way we
trade or use the market.
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